
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Christian value for this  

half term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Miss Collier. 
 

A week ago today I was sat in Sheffield Arena with 49 children preparing to take part 

in one of the largest choirs in the world. I have since realised why they plan the event 

in January each year; it really is a fabulous start to the New Year. The children in KS2 

had learned songs and many dance moves, which they performed to an audience of 

10,000 people. The concert was sensational, with performances from Tony Hadley 

(Spandau Ballet), Sharlene Hector (Basement Jaxx), Beau Dermott (Britain’s Got 

Talent) and Urban Strides. The children had an amazing evening and really made our 

school very proud. It was also great to see the parents enjoying the evening just as 

much as we did. Huge thanks to the staff; Miss Hewson, Mrs Haffey, Mrs Marjoram, 

Mrs Harvie and Miss Palmer who gave up their evening to support this wonderful 

experience.  

Best wishes, 

Miss Collier. 
Working together, we can all achieve success 
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Spring term Dates 2019 
 
Friday 25th January 
Class 4 Cake Stall 
Tuesday 5th February 
Safer Internet Day 
Wednesday 6th February 
KS2 E Safety Police Visit 
Tuesday 12th February 
Times table knockout challenge 
Wednesday 13th February  
Deadline for Robinwood payment 
Tuesday 19th February 
3:30-6:30pm Parents’ Evening 
Thursday 21st February  
3:30- 6:30pm Parents’ Evening 
Friday 22nd February 
School closed-Training day 
 
Wednesday 6th March 
Author in school 
Thursday 7th March 
World Book Day 
Monday 11th March 
Class 1 & 2 Pottery Day 
Friday 15th March 
Red nose day 
Wednesday 20th March 3.30pm 
Robinwood meeting for parents 
Friday 22nd March 
Class 3 Cake Stall 
Monday 25th March 
Class 5 Woodland Visit 
Tuesday 26th March 
Class 4 Woodland Visit 
Wednesday 27th March 
Class 3 Woodland Visit 
Friday 29th March 
Mum’s in school 2pm 
Monday 1st April 
Class 2 Woodland Visit 
Tuesday 2nd April 
Class 1 Woodland Visit 
Wednesday 3rd- Friday 5th April                    
Y5/6 Robinwood 
Tuesday 9th April 
Easter egg competition 
Friday 12th April 2:30pm 
Easter Church Service 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

 

 

Golden Book. 

Class 1 – Freya Corps 

Class 2 – Noah Bates 

Class 3 – Daisy Reep 

Class 4 – Emily-Grace O’keefe 

Class 5 – Holly Feasby 

Headteacher’s Award – 

Kaya-Mae Tomlinson  

 

Rockstar Of The Week. 

Alex Roper 

 
Sharing assembly 
This is held every Friday at 2:50pm in 
the school hall.  
 
 
Jan 18th    Class 5 
Jan 25th     Class 4 
Feb 1st       Class 3 
Feb 8th          Class 2 
Feb 15th    Class 1 
 
March 8th     Class 5 
March 15th    Class 4 
March 22nd    Class 3 
March 29th     Class 2 
April 5th        Class 1 
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Week 3 

 

 

 

Wanted: Helpers for 
Rainbows! 
 
No experience necessary as 
training and support will be 
provided. 
If you can give your time on 
a Wednesday after school 
for an hour or so, then please 
contact Tina Duncalf 
at duncalft@gmail.com 
Rainbows is the youngest 
section of Girl Guiding in the 
UK. They are between the 
ages of 5 and 7 in England.  
At the age of 7 children can 
move into Brownies. 
 

 
Cake Stall. 

To raise money for Maths, each class will be taking part in ONE cake stall 

throughout the year.  Please can children bring biscuits, tray bakes or cakes in to 

their classroom in the morning, ready to sell after sharing assembly on the given 

date.  Friday, 25th January 2019 will be class 4’s stall.  We hope the children will 

enjoy baking and/ or running the stall and the parents and carers will enjoy tasting 

them! 

 

Spring term 1 – Class 4 

Spring term 2 – Class 3 

Summer term 1 – Class 2 

Summer term 2 – Class 1 

Many thanks, 

Miss Palmer 

                                                                                             

. 

 

 

Volunteers Wanted! 

 
If you have a spare morning or 
afternoon Class One would love 
volunteers to listen to readers. The 
children really enjoy reading to others 
and frequent reading helps each child 
on their early journey to becoming a 
fluent reader. 
If you are able to support Class One, 
either speak with Miss Rushmer 
directly or email school. 
 

 

Road Safety. 
 
Yesterday morning, Gist, a road safety 
company, came to talk to us about road 
safety since there are many busy roads 
around Elvington. Additionally, a 44 ton 
(the same weight as 76 cows) lorry came 
into the playground. 
Gist has visited over 120,000 children in 
three years. Accidents occur every day 
and over 44,000 people are injured or 
even killed every year but Gist have 
shown us ways to stay safe on the road.  
Gist told us about always looking and 
listening out for any cars before stepping 
out onto the road, even if there’s a green 
man and some cars have stopped. In 
order to help us learn about how to tell if 
we are at a safe distance, Gist told us that 
it takes 30 metres for a truck going at 
30mph to stop. Gist also said that 
children not paying attention are at risk 
and if distracted, might make a silly 
mistake.  
We tested to see if Miss Hewson, our 
teacher, could see us in the blind spots 
when she sat in the lorry. We stood right 
in front of the cab, when the engine 
wasn’t running, and found that she could 
not see us. The purpose of this was to 
show us how the drivers a limited view 
point. It was very useful and we even got 
reflective wristbands, small lights and a 
Gist pencil so that vehicles can see us in 
the dark. 
Catherine and Tilly, 
Class 5. 
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